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Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Five 
SR 48 Widening Project
Sumter County, Florida

Financial Project No: 240418-2

PROJECT DETAILS: 
This project pertains to the reconstruction of State Road 48 (Belt Avenue) from east of the I-75 Ramps to County 
Road 475 (Main Street) from a 3-lane to a 5-lane roadway. Additional work will include: sidewalks, drainage 
improvements, bike lanes and A.D.A. ramps. 

This project has been combined with project 433959-1-52-01, which deals with the milling and resurfacing 
from Cherokee Avenue to Noble Avenue on US 301/State Road 35 (.906 miles in length). Contractor D.A.B. 
Constructors, Inc. will perform the roadwork construction for both above mentioned projects.

ROADWAY LANE CLOSURES RESTRICTIONS:
State Road 48: No lane closures between 6:00 AM to 9:00 PM. US 301/State Road 35: No lane closure 
restrictions for this project, and all existing turn lanes will be maintained during construction.

Your source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a “click” away!
Visit our website, www.cflroads.com, to view anticipated lane closures and  

up-to-date information about this project.

Total Cost:  $8,758,888

Start Date:  Early 2016

Estimated  Completion:  Spring 2017

For more information, contact:
Brittany Bonner
Public Information Coordinator  
1405 Thomas Avenue
Leesburg, Florida 34748
Phone: 352.427.4054
Brittany.Bonner@dot.state.fl.us

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or  
family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or  
persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact: Jennifer Smith, FDOT Title VI Coordinator 
at (386) 943-5367. Via email at jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please 
contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).


